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OS+H	Asia	postponed	to	29	September	–	1	October	2021	

The	12th	edi)on	of	Occupa)onal	Safety	and	Health	Exhibi)on	for	Asia	scheduled
for	28	–	30	July	will 	be	postponed	un)l	later	this	year	from	29	September	–	1
October. 	As 	 the	 region’s 	 leading 	exhibi)on 	 focusing 	on 	workplace 	 safety 	and
health,	OS+H	Asia	will	be	going	hybrid	in	the	upcoming	edi)on,	with	the	physical
exhibi)on	taking	place	at	Marina	Bay	Sands,	Singapore.

The	calculated	move	will	provide	a	more	opportune	backdrop	with	greater	market
confidence 	 alongside 	 eventual 	 easing 	 of 	 COVID-19 	 measures, 	 and 	 therefore
provide	a	beUer	posi)on	for	occupa)onal	safety	and	health	professionals,	as	well
as 	 the 	trade 	 exhibi)on 	 to 	 deliver 	 customer 	 expecta)ons 	 and 	 performance
success.	As	part	of	our	efforts	to	adapt	to	the	new	landscape,	OS+H	Asia	2021	will
feature	a	hybrid	format,	organising	a	parallel	digital	plaWorm	for	stakeholders	and
par)cipants	unable	to	aUend	the	physical	exhibi)on.	These	measures	will	provide
the 	 online 	 connec)on 	 and 	 professional 	 matchmaking 	 between 	 interested
professionals 	 and 	 exhibi)ng 	 companies, 	 further 	 op)mising 	 new 	 business
opportuni)es	and	augmen)ng	the	capacity	for	global	networking.

The	postponement	represents	an	unprecedented	scenario	for	all	concerned	and
OS+H 	 Asia	 will 	 con)nue 	 to 	 take 	 every 	 possible 	measure 	 to 	 carry 	 over 	 the
successful	status	of	the	trade	fair	to	the	new	dates.

The	OS+H	Asia	team	would	like	to	extend	our	apprecia)on	to	all	industry	partners,
exhibitors 	 and 	 visitors 	 for 	 your 	 con)nued 	 support 	 as 	 we 	 adapt 	 to 	 shiXing
condi)ons	together.	We	will	be	in	touch	with	all	exhibitors	and	partners	to	discuss
event	logis)cs	and	planning.	Par)cipants	may	also	contact	osha@mda.com.sg	for
immediate	assistance.


